
 
General Meeting Minutes 

December 02, 2014 
12:00pm-2:00pm 

 

 

 
Attendance 
 
 
 

 
Courtney Moyett, Tobacco Prevention Specialist 
Paula Smith, Okeechobee County Health Department 
Rosalind Brown, Okeechobee County Health Dept. 
Candace Pope, The Pentecostals of Okeechobee 
Anna Warren, The Pentecostals of Okeechobee 
Bryant Culpepper, Board of County Commissioner 
Donna Culpepper, Volunteer 
Mark Roberts, Okeechobee County Sheriff’s Office 
Allison Chandler, United Way 
Michael Martinez, Seacoast National Bank 
Jessica Chason, Everglades AHEC 
Lacy Waldron, Healthy Start 
George Vanwie, Everglades AHEC 
Bonnie Roehm, RSVP of Okeechobee 
Logan Laskey, SWAT youth 
Wilson Barabona, SWAT youth 
Carley Enfinger, Faith Academy 
Donna Huth, Regions Bank 

 
Topic 

 
Discussion 

 
Action 

 
Welcome & Introductions 
 
Approval of Minutes 

 
Courtney Moyett, the Tobacco Prevention Specialist for Okeechobee 
County, asked attendees to state their name and organization. 

 
Minutes from the September 
TFP meeting were reviewed 
and approved. 
 

 
Program Update 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A partnership member gave an update of the program activities for 
quarter two focusing on each policy area. Also discussed were some 
events that the partnership participated in during Quarter two. The 
partnership had a booth at Raulerson Hospital and Waste Management 
for the Great American Smoke Out encouraging employees to choose a 
quit day and were given information on TFF three ways to quit program.  
The partnership also had a booth at the Minimal Regatta, attended the 
Chamber Mixer in November, Community Collaborative Meetings in 
September, October and November, is on the planning committee and 
attended meetings in September, October and November for the Health 
and Safety Expo, and also attended all SHAC meetings during 
September, October, and November.  The partnership has also been 
asked to speak at the CHAT (Community Health Advisory Team) 
meeting on Friday December the 5

th
 2014. 

 
 
 
 

 
 SWAT Update 

 
SWAT coordinator, gave an update on the local SWAT Chapter and the 
local schools SWAT clubs. Our SWAT Clubs participated in Red Ribbon 
week by having a fun dress code each day and then wearing all red on 
Friday.  Monday was mismatch day, Tuesday crazy sock day, 
Wednesday camo day, Thursday PJs day, and Friday wear all red.  The 
High school participated in the Minimal Regatta where they built a SWAT 
boat and raced it in the race.  They also had a booth at the event to 
educate the guest on what their club does and how the community can 
help.  Upcoming SWAT events are the Health and Safety Expo, Through 
with Chew Week, Santa in the Park and bell ringing for Salvation Army. 
 

 
 

 


